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MEN’S CLUB  Save this date =  Sat., Sept. 17.  
It is the 25th anniversary of the Men's Club Salmon 
BBQ.  Plan to be there! Ticket sales commence on 
Sunday, August 28. 
 

Bible Study – with Betty Bear leading the study of the 

Book of Hebrews; in the Family Room starting on 
Tuesday, September 6 at 9:30am. Call Betty for further 
details at: 778.294.0966 
 

Lost and Found – an earring has been found in the 

Church garden. If you think it might be one you have 
lost, please bring its mate to the Office and we can help 
you identify the found earring as yours. 
 

#1 The Ladies Guild is pleased to announce the 

recipients of the Isabel Hutchison Bursary. This year’s 
bursary is being shared between Jenna Carrier  and 
Heather Davies. The Guild would like to congratulate our 
two very worthy recipients and wish them well in their 
studies. 
 

#2 The Ladies Guild would like to announce that 

beginning at our September 20 meeting we will now 
meet in the afternoon instead of the evening.   
 
We would like to invite the ladies of the parish to join us 
on Tues. September 20 at 2pm for a special afternoon 
tea. Our guest speaker will be our own Dorothy Mash. 
 
If you would like to join us please RSVP to Linda 
O'Donovan at lindaodee@hotmail.com before 
September 18. 
 

Bible Readings for Next Sunday   
Jeremiah 2:4-13, Psalm 112, Hebrews 13:1-8, 15-
16, Luke 14:1, 7-14 
 

The Next Evening Contemplative Prayer Service  

is Sunday, August 28 at 7pm in the Family Room. 
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The First Fruits Garden Table – on Sunday 

mornings needs your help. Can you help at the table one 
or two Sundays? Please see Anne Schreck. 
 

 

Mystery Knit-A-Long 

Unique to St. Mark’s this specially designed Mystery 
Shawl Knit-a-Long will entice you to bring out your 
knitting needles.  Join the fun and the mystery with your 
fellow parishioners.  Everyone is welcome, Novice to 
Advanced knitters. The pattern is easy enough for the 
less experienced but interesting enough to keep the 
more experienced involved. Pick up your supply list from 
the Library or Mary Brown starting on Sunday, August 7.  
Help will be available on Sundays in the Hall or Library. 
Clue One will be revealed on Sunday, September 4. 

Flowers for the Altar – are given today by Les and 

Jean Edmonds to the Glory of God and in loving memory 
of loved ones.  
 

Lunch Basket for Hungry Children- provided today 

by Violet Reimer to the Honour and Glory of God, Christ 
Jesus and the Holy Spirit for taking special loving care of 
Their children. Amen!!! 
“Jesus called the children to him and said let the little 
children come to me and do not hinder them for the 
Kingdom of God belongs to such as these.” 
Luke 18:16 
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Bales To The North – The A.C.W. is collecting for the 

Bales to the North. Of need at this time are layette items 
for both girls and boys up to the age of 24 months. 
These items must be new. The biggest need is for Baby 
towels and face clothes, plastic ;ants, burp pads and 
booties. They have also asked for clothing for both boys 
and girls from size 2 and up, especially pants, skirts, 
shorts and tops. They would also like small games, toys, 
colouring books, crayons, pencil crayons, puzzles, as 
well as children’s books; also school supplies. For 
adults, as well as the clothing, towels, sheets and 
blankets. They would also like crossword books and 
small embroidery kits. Thanks for your contributions.    

 

Prayer Chain Contact-The Coordinator for the Prayer 

Chain is Michael Weller. You may reach Michael at 
604.538.9334 or by email at weller301@shaw.ca  Your 
prayer requests will be prayed by the members of the 
chain for two weeks, and if you would like them to 
continue, or if things change, please contact Michael 
with your changes. 
 
 

 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

 

 

                  

Upcoming Events 
 

Monday, August 22  

9am – Noon; VBS – Hall 

 

Tuesday, August 23 

9am – Noon; VBS – Hall 

7pm – Parish Council Meeting – Family Room 

 

Wednesday, August 24 

9am – Noon; VBS - Hall 

10am – Service – Sanctuary 

 

Thursday, August 25 

9am – Noon; VBS – Hall 

 

Friday, August 26 

9am – to Noon; VBS - Hall 

 

Sunday, August 28 

7pm – Contemplative Prayer – Family Room 

 

 

 

 

 

Office Hours 

Monday 9am to noon  

Tuesday 9am to 3pm  

Wednesday      9am to 3pm  

Thursday          9am to 3pm  

 Friday  9am to noon 
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